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The Outpost is published monthly by the Three Forks Treasure Hunters Club. We are a nonprofit  
organization dedicated to the promotion of metal detecting as a hobby. No brand or model of metal 
detector is endorsed by the club. Membership is open to the public with the only requirement being 
that all members follow the Treasure Hunters Code of Ethics. Club dues are $25.00 per family yearly. 
Any comments or stories that you would like to contribute to your newsletter are always welcome. 
 
CLUB MEETINGS:    First Friday of each month. 
TIME :                         7:15 P.M 
PLACE:                       Wagoner Community  Building at the corner 
                                      of Jefferson and  Cherokee Streets  
                                      in Wagoner  Oklahoma. 
NEXT MEETING:      Friday, January 3rd  
BOARD MEETING:   After the Club Meeting on January 3rd 
CLUB PO BOX:          P.O. Box 753 Wagoner, Ok. 74477-0753 
CLUB WEB SITE:      www.threeforkstreasurehunters.org 
  
2013  CLUB OFFICERS: 
PRESIDENT:              Larry Koch 
VICE PRESIDENT:    Gary Young 
SECRETARY:              Tim Dearman  
TREASURER:             Cathy Young 
 
BOARD MEMBERS:    
                                                                          

                                                                                                                                                     
VOLUME  XXX ISSUE 11   January 2014  

EDITOR:  Chuck Marcum 
PHONE:   (918)  906-9912 
EMAIL:    graytcote@cox.net 
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Jerry Callison 
Sandy Leake 
Gilbert Leake 
Tony Morris 

Annette Morris 
Tom Spears 
Mary Tracy 
Francis Tracy 
Charles Williams 
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January 3 
January 3 
February 7 
February 7 
April 26 & 27, 2014 
 

3 Forks Club Meeting 
3 Forks Board Meeting 
3 Forks 28th National Hunt 
3 Forks Board Meeting 
3 Forks 28th National Hunt 
 

Upcoming Events 

January 12   Haddon Willis 
January 14   Karen Sisk 
January 17   Mark Gilbert 
January 21   Nancy Coffey 
January 26   Carl May 
January 29   Miles Ray 
January 31   Ethan Steele   

Rachel Hayworth 

January 18   Joe & Dawn Marie Poplin 
January 25   Francis & Mary Tracy 
January 27   Bill & Suzanne Watkins     

January Cookies 

Dear Fellow Club members: 
 
I hope everyone had a very Merry Christmas and enjoyed the holidays with family and friends. 
The cold spell, freezing rain and snow played havoc with anyone metal detecting this past month. 
 
We had our scavenger hunt the 16th of November at Maple Park in Wagoner. It started out raining that 
morning but that didn’t stop fourteen of our members from hunting. By 11AM, the rain had stopped and 
the weather greatly improved. At noon, we stopped for a meal of hotdogs and chips and then resumed our 
hunting. We had tokens buried for 15 silver dimes, 2 silver halves and 2 silver quarters. Mac Adams and 
Wayne Starr won the silver quarters and Gary Young and Terry Archer got the silver halves. Overall, we 
gave away 75 silver dimes. Everyone had a good time. 
 
The ice/snow storm postponed our Christmas Party on 6th December and it was held at the Fort Gibson 
Community Center on Sunday, 15 December. We had a good turnout (55 members and guest) 
considering the change and sudden notification of our new notification. There was plenty of food for all. 
We gave away 20 silver halve dollars, a silver dollar and $112 in cash. Chuck Marcum won the find of 
the year. 
 
During our January meeting we will be mailing our National Hunt flyer. We will need some help in 
folding and putting stamps on the flyers. We will also be voting on club officer’s positions. If you would 
like to be an officer, let me know prior to the beginning of our meeting and I will see that your name is 
put forth. I also will be putting forth to our board members for approval eight proposed dates for club 
activities during the year. As always, I am open to suggestions and ideas on improving our club. 
 
Have a safe New Year Eve and I hope to see you in the new year on January 3, 2014!!! 
 
Larry Koch 
Club President 
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2013 Find Of The Month Contest Results 

                Pro Division                                             Amateur Division  

Chuck Marcum 
James Marcum 
Ken Fanning 
Wayne Starr 
Charles Williams 
Tim Dearman  
Matt Fortney 
John Hamilton 
Bob Dunn 
Larry Koch 
Tom Spears 
Joe Poplin 
Gilbert Leake 

277 
246 
139 
127 
125 
113 
99 
45 
36 
36 
29 
28 
27 

10  
9 
7 
10 
9 
10 
7 
3 
4 
4 
6 
1 
3 

Tim, Tyler, and John will move up to the Pro Division. Congratulations! 
 
You may enter anything that you have found between our November Meeting 
and the January Meeting. We will begin our 2014 Find of the Month Contest at 
our January Meeting! Good luck, find a lot, and have fun! 

The Winner of the $500  
Visa Gift Card  is…….. 

Tim Adams 
Tyler Adams 
John Hayworth 
Mac Adams 
Shawson Hebert 
Doug Fry 
Jerry Hoffman 
Kim Hauger 
Bill Watkins 
Tony Ray 
Richard Carr 
Angel Hayworth 
Rachel Hayworth 
Jeremy Willis 
Gary Carnes 
Shawn Gilbert 
Mike Thornton 
Joy Panell 
Matt Wilson 
Jody Hamilton 
Mark Gilbert 

197 
144 
121 
105 
101 
96 
64 
50 
38 
21 
18 
12 
10 
10 
8 
8 
8 
7 
7 
5 
2 

10 
10 
8 
9 
5 
5 
4 
3 
4 
1 
2 
3 
3 
1 
1 
1 
1 
1 
1 
1 
1 

To accumulate your maximum amount of points: 
1. Get out and hunt! 
2. Enter every month 
3. Enter something in every category 
4. Bring in a display case every month 

Total Points Months Entered Total Points Months Entered 
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Chuck Marcum 
PO Box 2738 
Broken Arrow, OK 74013 


